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Important Dates 
 

Thursday, May 24  
Annual Fun Run – Parents 

welcome 
 

Thursday, May 25  
No School 

 
Monday, May 28  

Memorial Day - No School 
 

Thursday, May 31  
PBIS – volunteers needed 

 
Friday, June 1  

11:30 AM Dismissal 
last day of school 

 
 

District & Community Events 
Visit our District website for information about District & Community Events that your child may participate in during the school 
year.  The District website is www.neenah.k12.wi.us. Use the link for Community Events. 

Annual Fun Run – Thursday, May 24 
  

Our Annual Fun Run is this Thursday, May 24.  Parents are welcome to 
participate in the event. If interested in participating in the run only, please 
contact your child’s teacher to find out the time of your child’s run.   
 

Special thanks to Great Harvest Bread Company for donating the runner’s 
biscuits for our event. Another thank you to Kwik Trip for donating the bananas. 
We appreciate your continued support in the Spring Road School community.       

PBIS 
Parent Survey & Volunteers Needed  

 

This year we implemented PBIS (Positive Behavioral Interventions & Supports).  The purpose of our implementation 
was to use common language and expectations throughout the school with all students.  Students were taught and 
retaught expected behaviors throughout the school year.  In addition to the teaching of expected behaviors, student 
efforts with making expected behavior choices were recognized at the end of each week and quarter.  We are interested 
in receiving parent feedback on the implementation of this new behavioral system. A link to complete a survey was 
included in the weekly email sent to parents about the posting of the newsletter.  This link is also included on our 
Schoology page.  If you need the link to complete the survey, please contact your child’s teacher or the school office.    
 

The Spring Road Staff is looking for parent volunteers to supervise student activities during our PBIS carnival on May 
31st.  Volunteers are needed as early as 11:00 AM until 3:30 PM.  The list of volunteer needs and times can be found 
on the PTO link within the school website; top right corner.      

Parent Input 
 

We value your input.  Your child’s current classroom teacher, the 
other classroom teachers of the grade level, Mrs. Mielke, and Ms. 
Neitzel will be placing students into classrooms for the upcoming 
school year. If you feel we didn’t get a good match or didn’t understand 
your child’s needs this school year, please consider filling out the 
“Parent Input” located in the “newsletter attachments” within the 
News & Information link. If you need a paper copy, please contact the 
school office. Completed forms are due by Thursday, May 31.   
 


